
 
 

Remembering all those friends and family that gave to protect our 
country,...also remembering all those EMCHA members who are no longer 
with us...you are all missed! 
 
EMCHA will resume it's Challenger Series shows, June 13 at Flash Bar 
Farm, Hermann, MO. This show will count for both the 2020 EMCHA 
awards and the 2020 NCHA Challenger standings. Hope to see you all so we 
can resume our way of life.  
 
Remember fresh class entries, open, np, 5k nov, 5k nov/np & 1000 horse 
need to be made by email fbarf111@gmail.com by June 10.  
 
If there is enough interest, we will have a practice on Fri June 12,  
1pm, need to email for practice works also by June 10. 


